From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 15 November 2014 16:53
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01738/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:53 PM on 15 Nov 2014 from Mr Keith Pashley.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Railway House Station Road Hook Norton 

	Proposal:
	Outline - Development of 48 houses, access, open space and landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Keith Pashley

	Email:
	

	Address:
	22 Ironstone Hollow, Hook Norton, Oxfordshire OX15 5NA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I object to the proposed development 14/01738/OUT for the following reasons: 1. Hook Norton is already seeing and will be seeing a significant number of new build houses to the extent that village resources & capacity is already at capacity. 2. Should approval be granted to this development, the village boundary is further extended 3. The development will further erode into an area of natural charm and open fields to the detriment of local enjoyment eg dog walking 4. There will be significant noise disruption & pollution during the build to those, like me, who will be backing onto the proposed development Yours sincerely Keith Pashley


